verification in the field of arms control and disarmament
contained in the Canadian Programme of Action for the second
half of the UN Disarmament Decade, outlined in his address to
the UN General Assembly in September 1985.

Mr. Clark also announced that $25,000 of the Canadian
Government contribution would be directed towards all aspects
of the production and distribution of the United Nations
Disarmament Yearbook so that this useful reference document
will be available to a larger audience. The Yearbook is
prepared by the United Nations Department for Disarmament
Affairs and serves both a specialized readership and those
among the general public interested in activities at the
multilateral arms control and disarmament forums. The Yearbook
fills an important information role in the context of the World
Disarmament Campaign.
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